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MOVED by G Stroppa; SECONDED by J Fleming, THAT Education Council approve the 
submitted guidelines for: INTR 1225, 1241, 1242, 1290, 2300, 2310, 2320, 2420; ACCT 
3370, 4750; BUSN 3253, FINC 1231; CMNS 3000, 3102, 3103, 3200,3400,3401, 
3500,3501,3600,3700,3800, 3900,3901, 4000; CRIM 1121, CRIM 1150, CRIM 2252, CRIM 
2254, CRIM 3310, CRIM 3355, CRIM 3385, CRIM 3390; LGST 1120, 2210; PHIL 3380; and 
SOCI 2220. 
 

The Motion was CARRIED. 

 

4.2 Program Revision: Computing Science and Information Systems 

Barbara Allen was invited to speak to this item. 
 
Barbara confirmed that she had an implementation plan for the proposed changes and 
that she would be working with the Registrar’s Office and MCO on this.  In response to a 
question about lab availability, Barbara agreed that this was an ongoing problem.  CEIT 
are currently studying lab utilization in order to make more efficient use of them and 
they have been working with Amazon to provide several software packages in the Cloud 
so students can access them from anywhere.  Other options include hybrid courses and 
perhaps virtual desktops - these are still being investigated. 
 
Responding to a question about how long students have to complete the existing 
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Kathy Denton reported that the Audit and Finance Committee is currently reviewing all 
Douglas College policies.  Early advice is that there is too much procedural information 
contained in the policies which should be attached separately so that changes can be 
made more nimbly.  Kathy agreed to contact the Committee to see if they knew of a 
good policy elsewhere that could be used as the basis to help the review. 
 
There was unanimous consent to Short-cycle the referral.
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6.3 Report from the Vice President, Academic & Provost 

Kathy Denton reported that the Criminology degree proposal was still being assessed at 
the Ministry level.   
 
There is still uncertainty around the future funding of ESL.  The College has received two 
communications from the Federal Government thanking the College for their patience 
and indicating there would be further delays.  Kathy will update the College as soon as 
any news is received. In response to questions, Kathy confirmed that the College is 
honouring the existing commitments in the 2013-14 Academic Ed Plan.  Responding to a 
question if surplus funds could be used to support the ESL Department, she explained 
that g
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7. OTHER BUSINESS  

7.1 Curriculum Navigator Software 

 Liz McCausland attended the meeting to speak to this item. 
 
 She advised that a final check of the data is being done to ensure the new website is 

accurate.  All Education Council members have access to the new software but as an 
employee sign-


